MINUTES PUBLIC ART COMMISSION Holiday Open House and PAMP Workshop Monday, December 14, 2015

Palo Alto City Hall Community Meeting Room 250 Hamilton Avenue 6:15 p.m.

Commissioners Present: Jim Migdal, Amanda Ross, Loren Gordon

Mila Zelkha joined the event at 6:50 p.m.

Staff present: Elise DeMarzo, Public Art Program Director

Nadya Chuprina, Public Art Program Assistant II

HOLIDAY OPEN HOUSE and MASTER PLANNING WORKSHOP – Staff opened the event by introducing the Master Planning consultant Barbara Goldstein to the audience. Staff thanked the Commissioners for the donation of food for the event. Goldstein provided a brief summary of the PAMP community outreach phase and invited the attendees to participate in various exercises to provide input for the master plan emerging themes.

No action was taken.